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Join Our Mailing List

Visit our website

Sunday Morning
Join us for worship
online
and in person.

View the Zoom link for the Sunday
Service here and Sunday's
​bulletin here. Coffee Fellowship

January 5: Leslie Voss
January 12: Intergenerational Family
Service, BCC assisting
January 19: Host needed, MLK Holiday
weekend
January 26: Annual Meeting, BCC
Hosting

If you would like to volunteer for
upcoming Coffee Hours, please email

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/Os5EV0m/cctbegin1663?source_id=039e63a8-23ef-48e3-8572-7b085bf3b0fb&source_type=em&c=
http://www.topsfieldchurch.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/668762206?pwd=UnBxNW1NeTdldUR3Ym1yMXQ1TmQvdz09#success
https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/9a070c1f-cba6-4e0b-8c8a-0aa437a75eee.pdf
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=039e63a8-23ef-48e3-8572-7b085bf3b0fb


Sunday School Schedule
Sunday, January 5th

(Pre-K-6th Grade)
Meet with Ms. Julie in the Emerson
Center Orange Sunday School Room.

Children will attend the Sunday service
at 9:30am with their families and an
announcement will be made to meet
in the narthex (lobby).

All visitors are welcome to attend!

On Friday, January 31st, the Women’s
Ministry has reserved 10 slots to
volunteer at The Community Giving
Tree in Boxford, MA. This is one of
our church’s mission partners and we
are thrilled to be able to support them
with hands on volunteers. 

Our shift will be 9:15am – 11:15am at
the Boxford site at 572 B Main
Street. We will have work assignments
on both the 1st and 2nd floors so this
is handicapped accessible. Please
RSVP to Dolly McIlvaine at:
mciltopsfield@comcast.net as soon as
possible to reserve your spot! We
currently have 2 spots remaining.  

Thank you!

Nancy Nelson at:
nbnelson21@gmail.com

Thank you!

CCT Masking Policy
​

 Preserving the Health of the
Congregation During Worship

 
Masking at worship remains
voluntary. Worshippers are always
welcome to wear a mask.
 
Careful hand washing or use of hand
sanitizers is effective in preventing
the spread of and acquisition of
disease.
 
Please do not come to in-person
worship if you are feeling ill​. Instead,
watch the service on Zoom or Boxford
Community TV.
 
Keep your vaccinations against
respiratory pathogens current.

Sincerely,
The Board of Deacons

The Massachusetts
Behavioral Health Help Line

Learn more here.

Parish Care Ministry
View the Prayer Listing page and

January birthday page.

mailto:mciltopsfield@comcast.net
mailto:nbnelson21@gmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/6644d36c-d230-4c93-9612-ad35c8b8f064.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/933f7217-50e3-48d3-827e-c4aadc371ad8.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/5c5c615c-cd61-41a9-bdfd-67b83b52747d.pdf
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